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WQ.29/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.R. LE HEGARAT OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 21st JANUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to previous questions on this matter, including Oral Question 135/2019, will the Chair – 

 

(a) advise whether all interim staff employed by the Government of Jersey will have left employment 

by the end of February 2020; 

 

(b) if not, advise why not and state when this will be the case; and 

 

(c) state the cost per day of such interim staff, including the daily rate of remuneration and travel and 

accommodation?  

 
 

Answer 

 

(a) Interims will be in place beyond 2020, as was detailed in R.149/2019, prepared in response to 

P.59/2019. 

 

(b) Interim staff will always be a feature of our planned workforce to deliver where there is a skills gap in 

the organisation or to accelerate a programme of work. 

 

(c) Costs of interims varies substantially on skills and requirements.  The cost of interims for the first half 

of 2019 was presented in R.149/2019.  The costs for the second half of 2019 are being produced and 

will be released in the same way. 

 

 

 


